
Oregon Health Plan  
prescription benefit updates 

EOCCO’s prescription program is a pharmacy benefit that offers 
members a choice of safe and effective medication treatments. 
Periodically, medication coverage changes will occur. These changes 
allow us to maintain a comprehensive benefit and provide you with a 
formulary with choice that supports the program’s ongoing stability. 

Please review the following expected pharmacy coverage updates. 
Please note, this information could change and does not represent every 
potential update to your benefits. Refer to your member handbook for 
specific coverage information. 

Questions? 

Call our Pharmacy Customer Service team toll-free at 888-474-8539. 
 

 

  

Effective 1/1/2022 



Prescription coverage updates 

Product name Additional details 

This document is provided for informational purposes only, and is intended as a quick  reference. For cost and further details of 
the coverage, including exclusions, prior authorization requirements, any reduction or limitations and the terms under which  

  

Bysotolic/Nebivolol Moving to non-formulary.  

Albuterol Sulfate Vial-Neb Moving to non-formulary.  

Oxycodone HCL Moving to non-formulary.  

Bydureon Pen Moving to non-formulary.  

D-Vi-Sol Moving to non-formulary. 

Lyrica CR Moving to non-formulary. 

Pregabalin ER Moving to non-formulary.  

These expected EOCCO prescription tier and coverage updates go into effect for January 1, 2022. 
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